



May 2019

Dear Parent,

As your child moves through the Sixth Form you will, no doubt, be considering 'life beyond Ellesmere'. To make this transition easier for your child, and for you, a group of past and current Sixth Form parents has been created in order to maintain close links with the school.

Old Ellesmerian Parents (OEPs) has been established for Old Ellesmerian and Sixth Form parents so that we can continue socialising and keep in touch with the school and, most importantly, its OE network. The group also aims to support the future career aspirations of your child by advising on the university application process and helping to find relevant work experience & internships from contacts within the school and its extensive OE network.

I would like to personally invite you to the next OEP social event which is a 'Summer Barbecue' to be held in the Headmaster's Garden on Sunday 9th June at 4.00 pm.

This is an informal social event which gives you the opportunity to meet parents, teachers, former teachers and find out more about future events and developments of the group. To book your place or for further information, please email: olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com.

With all good wishes

hlyle

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 624458 www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd. is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406